
Memo: 
Conditional Implanted Cardiac Device Policy 

 

The Implanted Cardiac Device Policy is in the process of being harmonized across the 
enterprise. When finalized, notification and education will be sent, the policy will be 

implemented, and placed in Ellucid. 
 

In the interim, effective immediately, please note the following: 
  

 

• A Risk vs. Benefit Assessment (RBA) is required prior to scanning MRI 
patients with all implanted cardiac devices. 

 
• Written informed consent is not required for scanning patients with 

implanted MRI conditional cardiac devices, if the prescribed conditions 
will be met. 

 
• Written informed consent is required prior to scanning patients with 

implanted MRI legacy or non-conditional devices. 
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